To: The Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee

RE: Senate Committee Enquiry into Marriage Equality

I wish to make a personal submission on the Marriage Equality Amendment Bill 2009.

I whole heartedly support Marriage being restricted to heterosexual couples ONLY.
This is what Marriage has always been for — the union of a man and a woman for the
purpose of having children.

If some perverted people wish to change this to suit their immoral agendas, then let them
call such practices by the names we already know, and not attempt to gain credence and
official recognition by including their lewd behaviour in what would become an ugly and
warped definition of Marriage.

Let us leave Marriage to those who prefer to follow its accepted traditions: Marriage as
being between a man and a woman.

Marriage is not new — it has existed for many thousands of years. By what right does
anyone dare to denigrate and degrade what the vast majority of mankind has held in
respect for ever.

I also oppose any form of legal recognition for same sex couples and multiple partner
relationships.
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